
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Date: 08 June 2023 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Tatian Petrova has been invited to attend the 44th European Conference on Visual Perception 
that will take place in Paphos, Cyprus, from Sunday, 27th to Thursday, 31st of August, 2023. 

 

Tatiana Petrova will be presenting the paper with title: “Sight translation in L2: evidence from 
eye-tracking” 

 
More information about the conference, program, and activities can be found at: 
https://cyprusconferences.org/ecvp2023/ 

 
 

We remain at your disposal for any additional information and/or clarification needed. 
 

 
 
             ORGANISERS                                                                                                   SPONSORS 


